
 
Dear Dr. Motheral, 
 
My name is Maria Batchinsky, and I am an incoming 
medical student from San Antonio Texas. Thank you for 
supporting the School of Medicine Stethoscopes for Students 
program. Your generosity allowed me to receive a TTUHSC 
branded stethoscope this year. I have dreamed of this day for 
such a long time, and I cannot believe that it’s finally here! I 
want to be a doctor so that I can be a liaison for the people of 
my community-in healthcare and in the civil realm as well. I 
am grateful to be here and am thankful for your donation.  
 
Sincerely,  
Maria Batchinsky 



 
Dear Dr. Motheral, 
 
Thank you for supporting the School of Medicine 
Stethoscopes for Students program. Your generosity 
allowed me to receive a TTUHSC branded stethoscope this 
year. I chose TTUHSC because of the collaborative 
environment and support from the faculty. Since 
arriving to TTUHSC, everything has confirmed I made 
the correct choice. Thank you again for your support. 
 
Sincerely,  
Elisa Biondo 




